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Introduction
Over the past 12 months the practice has sought to establish a group (Patient Voice) of patients who have expressed an interest in being contacted about issues that may affect patient care at Upper Eden Medical Practice.
This report evidences the first stages in the development of this group named Patient Voice and highlights key achievements.

Methodolody
The practice utilised the findings and recommendations from a CFEP patient participation survey.  This survey was conducted in August 2013 and a copy is available on our website.  Whilst the findings of the survey were really positive some key areas to consider improvements were highlighted particularly regarding access to appointments.

The Practice decided to develop a survey for all patients asking them for their comments regarding their experience when making an appointment.  Every patient was given a questionnaire for 1 week and a total of 212 forms were received back.  
As part of the survey patients were also asked if they would be interested in being contacted regarding issues that affect patient care.  112 patients responded saying that they were and this formed the basis of our Patient Voice group.
About Patient Voice

The practice was keen to ensure that everyone could have a ‘voice’ and therefore wished to establish a virtual group comprising of people who were interested in issues affecting patient care.  The patients were asked for their preferred method of communication including email, telephone, written or meetings.  Patients have then been contacted according to their preference.

The practice acknowledges that this is not a ‘traditional’ patient group however feels very strongly that 112 patients is a large representation and it is hoped that this number will grow over time.

The vision is that different patients will express an interest in different areas of patient care and therefore become practice champions in their chosen area.  This is the vision for 2014 – 15.

Results

The Patient voice were contacted with the results of the survey and asked for comments and feedback along with priorities for the forthcoming year.  To date this information is still being collated and the plan is yet to be finalised.

